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2020 Horse Protection Society Calendar  

  Please help the rescued horses by purchasing a calendar/s.  There will be a donation button 

on our Facebook page and the first page of our website at www.horseprotection.org 

 

  Or you can mail a check to HPS for the amount to pay for both calendars and postage.  

Horse Protection Society, 2135 Miller Rd, China Grove NC 28023 

 

   You will be helping to pay for the increase in costs for the hay that our horses require.   

 

 

 

 
     

Once again we have produced a beautiful calendar for you to enjoy all year long. At times it is inspirational 

and at times funny to remind you to laugh everyday. This is our only fundraiser for the late summer and fall 

and we need your support to help with the expenses. Each page is 9” high by 12” wide. The overall height of 

the calendar is 18” high and 12” wide. The calendars make great gifts for your friends and family. By shrink-

ing the calendar just a little, we have been able to keep the postage the same even with the USPS postal cost 

increase.  

1 calendar = $19.50 + postage of $3.50 = $23.00 Plus donation $ ________.  

2 calendars = $39.00 + postage of $5.70 = $44.70 Plus donation $_________.  

 The final proof for the calendar will be going to the printer within the next few days. Normally the printer 

will have a turnaround of about 10 days.  Please order your calendar/s now.  You will be helping to support 

the horses in need.  Thank you for caring! 

September calendar pages for 2020 
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The temperatures are in the seventies early in the morning.  The 

horses are comfortable having breakfast first thing, and the barn of-

ten has a light breeze blowing through.  Each horse gets checked 

over to make sure nothing has taken place overnight that may need a 

little attention.  

The horses then try to empty the cold, fresh water that has been 

filled in the cleaned water tubs.  The old bathtubs on legs are our 

favorite type, easy to drain and keep clean and Oliver and Turk like 

drinking out of the tubs also.  We keep other low sided bowls filled 

with water for the chickens, ducks, toads or any other creature that 

needs a drink.   We have a small pond in the front yard that has rocks at the shallow end for the bees and 

other bugs to get water without drowning.   

The next stop is the covered hay feeders to eat all they want of fresh cut hay.  (Thank you for helping to keep 

the hay supplied to the horses. We need all the help we can get.)  

 

The hay feeders provide the needed shade on the scorching hot days.  Nap time for most of the babies comes 

next.  Some of the horses will sleep while standing in the hay feeder and others will go to the barns to nap.  

It is time to visit the pond field and some will enjoy playing  

in the pond.  Chicopee, Chicklet, and Chuckles are often in first. 

A good roll in the grass helps to shed the water and the heat from 

their body. 

 

We are still working to kill off the last of the pigweed and ragwort. 

Any pigweed is fenced off so the horses can’t get to it.  The  

ragwort is dead and just needs to be removed from a few spots. 

 

Come visit the beautiful horses and it will bring joy to your day. 

Hot Summer Weather 
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In memory of Donald Fincher of LaGranger, GA.   

From the Lanett Panther Reunion 
 

 

In honor of Nana's Birthday!  Love Cody & Caroline 

Happy Birthday, Doug.  Love Mom 
 

Dedicated to our Shih-Tzu, Maggie, for return to good health.   
By Tom and Diane Brown 

 

In memory of my beloved dog, Baby Girl. Abused, abandoned & rescued by Beth-

any Care Home in Spencer in 2008. She brought love to many, then retired to be-

come Queen of the pack to my home.  You are loved and missed.  By Kim Lane 

 Our heartfelt  
appreciation for  

for the  donations  
to help provide  
for the horses’ 

needs. 
Each time there is 

an obstacle you 
come  

forward to their 
aid. 
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Donation From: ___________________________ Phone#____________ Address _________________________________________ 

City ___________________    State _____  Zip ____________  Email address ____________________________________________               

$_____________General Use,   $_____________ Monthly Angel Sponsor,  $______________ Health Expenses,  $__________  

Membership—single $35 _______________  Membership—Family $50 ________________ 

Whom would you like to receive your Honor, Memorial,  (please circle one)? 

Name: ______________________________________      Email address_________________________________________________  

Phone ______________ Address _____________________________________City ________________ State ______ Zip ________  

Your message for the newsletter:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

«First» «Last» 

«Address» 

«City, NC »  «zip» 

You can help support our efforts to save horses by 

providing your email address to us at: 

hps@horseprotection.org 

This will save money in printing & postage. 

THANK YOU! 

Address Correction Requested 

        Pigweed         

 Please look for this plant on your property.     

Pigweed is toxic to all your animals, dog, cats 

and all hoof animals.  There are several types.   

 

Ragwort is toxic to all animals.  After frost kills the 

plant back it becomes almost sweet tasting.  After 

spraying and killing the plant, it should be removed 

or burned. 

Ragwort 
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